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Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk to Offer Voters Will Call Ballot Pick up and Ballot Drop-Off 
 

LOS ANGELES - Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean C. Logan 
announced a new pilot will call ballot pick up and drop off service throughout Los Angeles County 
for the June 7 Presidential Primary starting May 28. 
 
Voters will have the option to request a Vote by Mail ballot, online or over the phone, and pick it 
up at a location of their choice. Voters can request will call ballots starting on May 23rd to be 
available beginning May 28th continuing through June 6th.  
 
These locations will give voters a new in-person option for completing and returning a Vote by 
Mail ballot. Voting booths will be setup in dedicated areas to allow voters to mark and complete 
their ballots, if they choose or they can simply pick up the ballot and return by mail or at a polling 
location on Election Day.  
 
All 11 Will Call ballot pick up locations will also function as ballot drop-off locations. Voters who 
have completed a Vote by Mail ballot can return them at any of these 11 locations. This new 
program looks to provide voters with an additional voting opportunity in the upcoming election. 
 
For more information, please see attachment.  
 
The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing 
essential records management and election services in a fair, accessible and transparent manner. 
For more information, visit www.lavote.net. 
 

### 
 

Share the news on Twitter and Facebook! 
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